
 

Town of Pelham, NH 

Request for Proposal 

Town of Pelham, NH,  invites vendors to submit proposals for a new phone system in accordance 
with the requirements, terms, and conditions of the request for proposal found in its entirety on 
the website at  www.pelhamweb.com/rfp. Interested vendors may also request the document by 
mail to Marie Maruca, Town of Pelham, Office of the Selectmen, Attn:  Phone RFP, 6 Village 
Green, Pelham, NH  03076 or by email at phoneRFP@pelhamweb.com.  The RFP sets forth the 
requirements for all services and solicits a detailed response from vendors to include pricing and 
service descriptions in a specified format. 

Our objectives are to reduce our current expenses for voice and data communications services, 
and optimize the use of our network’s capabilities. This RFP is for equipment acquisition and 
initial installation services only and the length of the warranty period. Contract for on-going 
maintenance will be awarded separately.  

Final Proposals are due by 2PM EST, September 2, 2014.  Please refer to RFP for complete, 
detailed instructions. 

  

  

 

 
 


